Newsletter Friday 17th June 2022

Ephesians 4:2
with all humility and gentleness, with patience, bearing with
one another in love.

Safety week at school

From September Term | St John »
Violin Lesson will be Ambulance {‘-

available for children

Year 3, 4, 5 and 6. Safety week - Children learnt different
Please contact the office activities throughout the week. They have
if you would like more learnt how to do basic first aid, Railway
information and costs. Safety, Calling 999 and Water safety.

John Cordingley , from the Lancashire As the weather is getting warmer
Cricket Foundation came into school WATER please ensure children bring a

to complete some coaching sessions water bottle into school everyday.
with children from years 3 and 6. They
absolutely loved it, and what is even
better is that he is going to be coming
in for another 3 sessions. Keep a
lookout in future newsletters for
pictures.

First week of the lego
workshop KS1.
Parents and Children
were amazing.

Reminder:
If you change address or a contact details Please let the office staff know
as we may need to contact you if their is an emergency.



https://biblehub.com/ephesians/4-2.htm

20 - 22nd June Year 6 - RobinWood Residential Trip
5th July Year 2 and 3 - Going to Fairhaven
11th July KS1 Sports Day - AM
11th July End of Year 6 Performance at 6:00pm
12th July KS2 Sports Day - AM
12th July Reception and Year 1 - Going to Fairhaven
22nd July School finishes at 2:00pm for Summer holidays
5th September School reopens for children at 8:45am
Reminder - children are not to wear Please do not send in any sort of
hoop earring to school. nuts or spreads in school as most of
If ears are pierced please wear small our children are allergic to it.
studs only. Thank you
Children need to take out studs on their
PE day.
Please check your child’s hair regular
for any Head Lice. Children with long
hair need to have this tied up neatly.

As the weather is getting warmer:
Sun Cream - Please apply the
sunscreen before you child comes
into school. Sun Cream should not be
brought into school.

Sun Hats - Please send a sunhat with
your child's name on the label.
Sunglasses - are not allowed in

school. Please can we politely
remind parents to clear
any outstanding Dinner
money, Guitar and

Violin lessons on

Parentpay. Thank you



http://www.coolmilk.com
https://www.stjohnsnelson.co.uk/

